
 The Turner County Board of Commissioners met on Tuesday, October 29, 2019 at 6:00 

p.m. at the Turner County Agricultural Center for the monthly Work Session with Commissioners 

Burgess, Calhoun, Denham, Hall and McCard present for the meeting.  Staff present were Joseph 

Saxon, County Manager, Latrice Wilson, County Clerk and John Holland, County Attorney.  

Others present were Ben Baker, Editor of the Wiregrass Farmer, Janet Winter, Elections 

Superintendent, Mark Robinson, Fire Chief/EMA Director, Coach Drew, Recreation Director, 

Quinton Coates, Assistant Recreation Director, Dustin Beaty, Road Superintendent, Robby Royal, 

EMS Director, Eddie Spears, Homer Dorsey and Jacoby Blackshear. 

 Chairman Denham called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 Commissioner Hall gave the invocation. 

 Commissioners discussed the new voting machine and requirements with Janet Winter, 

Elections Superintendent. 

 Commissioners discussed County Fire ISO-USDA update on funding. 

 Commissioners discussed bids for Turner County Airport for clearance and removal of 

trees and debris at either end of the runway. 

 Commissioners discussed financial software transition between Southern Georgia 

Regional Commission, PSD Software and the County for software support. 

 Commissioners discussed letter from Solid Waste Management Authority for rate increase 

for January 2020. 

 County Manager gave an update on the following items: 

1. Flash Foods- Access Road. 

2. Recreation. 

Motion by Commissioner Calhoun to adjourn the meeting at 6:31 p.m.  

 

________________________________ 

Nick Denham, Chairman 

 

Attest: __________________________ 

            Latrice L. Wilson, County Clerk   

       


